

BLACK HORSE HILL INFANT SCHOOL

Tel: 0151 625 5238 Fax: 0151 625 9041

Email: schooloffice@blackhorsehill-infant.wirral.sch.uk

Website: www.blackhorsehillinfant.co.uk

6th September 2019

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We have been informed this morning that Hilbre High School will be closing for the afternoon on Wednesday 11th September, as their bus service will be interrupted by the Tour of Britain cycling race.

After checking the predicted race schedule and discussing the matter with Mr Hindle, both schools have decided to remain open for the afternoon. If anyone is caught up in any delays, please contact the school and we will ensure that the children are kept safe.

Thank you

Julie Morris Headteacher